1000 WATTS

1420 KC.

BOX 1350

SAN ANGELO, TEXAS

AL McKINLEY General Manager

December 3, 1954

Mr. John Sampson 7940 Pacific Omaha 6, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Sampson:

Thank you for your report of the reception of our station, K P E P, on November 28, 1954, during our equipment tests. This letter will verify your reception of our broadcast, and we are pleased to know that we are getting out so well.

We appreciate your interest in sending in a report.

Yours very truly,

Estel W. Evans Chief Engineer

EWE/je